
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Thank you very much for considering Lone Rock School as the school for your child to receive his 
or her K-8 education.  
 
Our school board policy is that every approved non-resident student who attends Lone Rock will 
remain enrolled until they leave the District, as long as the student remains in good-standing. 
 
Please apply by filling out the form below. If you are applying during the spring, please return the 
form to the school by June 1, so that we can plan our fall staffing needs.  
 
Mr. Scott Stiegler, Superintendent  

 
 

Application  
 
I would like enroll my child/children at Lone Rock School.  
 
Currently, we reside (please check one)  ______in district  ______out of district. 
 
 
Child’s Name and Grade Level  
 
________________________________________________________  
 
Child’s Name and Grade Level  
 
________________________________________________________ 
 
 Child’s Name and Grade Level 
  
________________________________________________________  
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:__________________________Date:_________________  
 


